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To Whom It May Concern:

It is my pleasure to recommend Pro-Pave, Inc. based on the quality, reliability, and
responsiveness they’ve demonstrated during the past 11 years spent working with us.

Accustomed to winning annual industry awards, we have the highest of standards for
our sub-contractors. For more than a decade, Pro-Pave has helped us solidify our
stellar reputation by delivering high-quality paving work on dozens of projects —
including federal, municipal, and private.

One of our key values is teamwork. Thanks to Pro-Pave’s reliable service and
consistently quick response times, we have come to consider them part of our team.
Pro-Pave Principal Paul Addington has been pleasant to work with and has always
been highly reachable.

We recently hired Pro-Pave for an important federal project at Arlington National
Cemetery, and we're looking forward to a great outcome. I'm confident that others in the
D.C. area will also enjoy an overwhelming positive experience while working with them.
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